
From The Headteachers  

At school, we have been remembering all those who have been  
affected by the recent tragic events in London and Manchester.  
The children also participated in the national minute silence 
which took place on Tuesday 6th June. The children have shown 
great maturity and understanding on how to keep themselves 
safe. Excellent information and advice for parents is available 
on these links: 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-we-do/news-opinion/
supporting-children-worried-about-terrorism/ 
All trips for the final part of this term have been reviewed and 
will continue to take place. 
 
Residential Trips 
We have come to the end of our residential trips and we would 
like to thank all staff for their contribution towards enabling the 
school journeys to take place. The children on all trips have 
proved to be a credit to our families with many members of the 
public and staff commenting on their excellent conduct.  
 
Parents Association 
We thank the Parents’ Association for all their hard work in  
raising funds for the school over the year. We also thank all our 
parents who contribute practically at the events, particularly 
with clearing up at the end. Please remember to sign up and 
check all the latest information and forthcoming events on 
https://app.ptasocial.com/register/Corpuschristibrixton. 
We hope to see many of you attend our Bingo evening tonight 
at 7pm. 

 

 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 26th May 2017 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri 9th Jun 7pm Bingo Night 

Tues 13th 
June 

Year 5 Visiting Brockwell Park  
Greenhouses 

Wed 14th 
June 

Classes  1 & 2 Visiting Bocketts Farm 

Fri 16th 
June 

9am Class 3 Assembly 

Nursery Trip to Battersea Zoo 

3.10pm Ice Lolly Sale in playgrounds 

7pm Year 2 Sleepover 

Sat 17th 
June 

9am pick up following Year 2  
sleepover 

9.30am CC V Francesca Cabrini Rosendale 
Road Playing Fields 

Corpus Christi General Election 

This week election fever has swept through the school. Huge  
congratulations to the Year 6 children who presented their ideas at  
hustings on Wednesday 7th June.  

The candidates were: 

Jonathan Lewis - Labour Party 
Carlton Bull - Liberal Democrats  
Evie Corinaldi - Conservative Party 
Marcela Martins Santos - Green Party 
 

On Thursday 8th  268 children voted. It was very close but the  
eventual winner was Jonathan Lewis of the Labour party.   
Well done Jonathan and all the children who took part. 

Parking around School 
 

Parking around school is limited especially with the building work at 

Lambeth College, Horsford Road.  The safety of the children is  

paramount therefore we kindly ask parents who drive to and from 

school to be considerate and park in the roads away from the school and 

not on the zig zag’s or yellow lines.   
 

Emails 
 

Please note that the head@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk is no longer in 

use.  If you need to email the Headteachers please use one of the  

following addresses:  

 

jconnery@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 

rcoyle@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
 

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Nursery AM Emanuel Mondo 

Nursery PM Oscar Smyth 

Class 1 Thomas Sandoval 

Class 2 Kenny Onwuka 

Class 3 Liam Nicholson 

Class 4 Luke Galloway 

Class 5 Beatrice Donnelly 

Class 6 Lawrence Godfrey 

Class 7 Matilda Knoop 

Class 8 Frazer Hunt 

Class 9 Alfie Galea-Skilton 

Class 10 Laurence Taylor 

Class 11 Rory Somerville 

Class 12 Jacob Chesser 

Class 13 All of Class 13 

Class 14 All of Class 14 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

After School Care Club 

The After School Club is extremely 
popular.  Therefore we are unable 
to take additional children in the  
foreseeable future unless in an  

extreme emergency. 

Please call the school office if you 
have any queries about After 

School Care. 
After School Care Club Contact  

Numbers:  07908 905024 or 
07727658527 

General Reminders 
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Class   % 

Class 1 100 

Class 12 100 

Class 13 100 

Class 14 100 

Class 5 99.6 

Class 6 99.3 

Class 10 99.3 

Class 11 99.0 

Class N 98.6 

Class 2 97.7 

Class 3 97.0 

Class 7 96.9 

Class 4 96.2 

Class 8 95.7 

Class 9 94.3 

Congratulations to Classes 1, 12, 13 & 14 on 

their 100% attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 9th June  

7pm Bingo 
Night 

Please do come 
along for a great fun family night 

and you could be a very lucky 
winner! 

 
Helpers needed for Bingo Night.  

Please log on the  
Parents’ Association Community 

hub to volunteer, or contact 
Pauline 07946 647590 or Anne 

07940 782248 
 

https://app.ptasocial.com/auth/login  
 

3.10pm Ice Lolly Sales 
Friday 16th June  

Friday 30th June 

Friday 14th July 

Parents’ Association Meeting 
9am Friday 30th June 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 14th July  
6pm Summer Disco  

 

£30,000 

£20,800 

raised to date, 

thank you. 

School Dinners—Summer Term 

2nd Half Term £68.00 

Full Term £114.00 

Please log onto your Parentpay and  

ensure you are up-to-date with your  

payments. 

 

Corpus Christi Summer Fair  

Saturday 1st July  

 Help Wanted! 

The Summer Fair is a great day 

for the Corpus Christi community. Can you 

help with set-up on Friday 30 June? Or help 

on the day of the Fair (set-up, clear-up or at 

the Fair itself)? If so please contact  

joanneregan@yahoo.co.uk and let me know 

what you would like to do. Even a couple of 

hours will be a big help on what should be a 

fun day for all. And if you have items for the 

bric-a-brac or book stall please start  

bringing them to the church porch where 

there are boxes waiting for your donations. 

Corpus Christi Parish a Cub 

Scout Pack for the 1st Brix-

ton Scout Group meet on  

Thursday in the Church Hall 

from 6.15 to 7.45pm.  

If you are interested in your child  

being part of this please contact Wendy  

Hutcheson, the person in charge of 

Scouting in Lambeth, via email at  

dclambethscouts@gmail.com 

If we can get the necessary adult  

leadership from the Parish we would be 

looking to open a Beaver Colony for 6 & 7 

year olds and a Scout Troop for those aged 

10 to 14 in the future 

First Holy Communion 

Year 3 parents - please remember it's the 

children's First Holy Communion  

celebration on Saturday 17 June,  

beginning at the 6pm Mass and ending at 

8.30pm.  Food and drink sign-up sheets 

are in the church porch, please contact  

carinamurphy98@gmail.com to volunteer 

to help on the day. Thank you. 

Friday Night is Lice Night 

Please do check regularly to keep those nits 

at bay!  Head lice can be a nuisance and  

parents must do regular checks to  

ensure your child has not got them and also 

if they do  you treat them straight away to  

ensure they do not spread to other  

children. 

Bosco Summer Camp 2017 
 

Bookings for this year’s Bosco Summer 

Camp are now open.   

 

More information and bookings at:  

svpboscocamp.org.uk or see Mr Kelleher 

Class 14. 
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